LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 29, 2021

TO: Honorable Donna Campbell, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Border Security

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1254 by Hall (relating to an interstate compact on border security and immigration enforcement.),
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would establish the authority of the governor to coordinate, develop, and execute an interstate compact
for border security among interested states and seek the approval of the United States Congress for the
compact.

According to the Office of the Governor, any additional work resulting from the provisions of the bill could be
absorbed within current resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 300 Trusteed Programs - Gov
LBB Staff: JMc, SLE, HGR, LCO
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